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Golden Book Highlights 

Roux 

Reilly 

Ali Freya 

Amal-Khadija & Mason 



Diary Dates  

Mon 20 Jun Class Photos - Day 1 

Tue 21 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 Y1 & Y2 

Parents Coffee Morning 

Tue 21 Jun Y5 Away Day @ Fullbrook 

Tue 21 Jun Y6 Leavers’ Service @ 

Guildford Cathedral 

Wed 22 Jun Y4 Chinese Dragon 

Workshop 

Wed 22 Jun Class Photos - Day 2 

Fri 24 Jun Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Sat 25 Jun Brass Concert @ CoGS  

Mon 27 Jun 9am Bag2School 

Collection 

Tue 28 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 EYFS Parents 

Coffee Morning 

Tue 28 Jun Y5 Archery / Assault 

Course 

Wed 29 Jun Y5 to Wildwood 

Thu 30 Jun Y5 Pyrford Camp 

Fri 1 Jul Y5 Breakfast & Team 

Challenge 

Mon 4 & Tue 5 Jul Y3 Activity Days 

Wed 6 & Thu 7 Jul YN-Y2 Perform 

Drama Workshops 

Fri 8 Jul  

     09:00-10:30 KS1 Sports Day 

     10:30-12:00 EYFS Sports Day 

Mon 11—Fri 15 Jul Y6 Residential @ 

Osmington Bay 

Tue 12 Jul 10:30-13:00 Singing Picnic 

Fri 15 Jul pm/eve PTA End of Term 

Celebration Event 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

YEAR 5 

PLEASE RETURN MEDICAL 

QUESTIONNAIRES FOR CAMP BY 

WEDNESDAY 22ND JUNE 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Good morning, what a glorious week!  

This week has really felt like things are getting back to 'normal'.  It has been 

great to have parents in school either sharing a coffee, attending a welcome 

meeting or at KS2 sports day.  Thank you to everyone who has made it to one 

of the school events this week.  The children love it when parents come into 

school and get a glimpse into their world.  

On that note, we were sorry to have to postpone our EYFS/KS1 sports day 

today.  Having received a Heat Health Alert from the local authority, 

reminding us of the many heat-related  health issues, we simply couldn’t risk 

our smallest children.  I am pleased to tell you that the new date for this is 

now Friday 8th July - KS1 09:00-10:30, EYFS 10:30-12:00. 

Mrs Clement, our new head of school, has been working with us in school this 

week and will continue to pop in for various meetings and events before 

joining us full-time in September.  She is busy juggling the two schools but 

hopes to get the opportunity to meet you ahead of the new term.  She is 

intending on being at the coffee morning for Years 1 and 2 on Tuesday.  

The PTA have been very busy over the last couple of weeks planning for 

events during this academic year and next.  We are keen to engage families in 

a plethora of fundraising events so that we can support and enhance the 

educational experience for the children in the school.  We are raising money 

towards further IT equipment and to restock our non-fiction library.  Please 

keep an eye on the newsletter for information about what is happening and 

when.  

Much continues to take place next week, with Monday and Wednesday 

designated as class photo day.  Please see the table on the following page for 

when your child’s class will be photographed.  Please send children in correct, 

clean uniform and we will try our best to keep them neat and tidy for the 

photo.   

Year 6 are heading out on Tuesday for a leavers service at Guildford Cathedral 

where the children will take part in a number of activities as well as a church 

service alongside other church schools in Guildford Diocese.  This is always a 

lovely event for children to know they are part of the wider church family and 

serves as a great memory of their primary years.  For us, it will be the 

opportunity to engage in this normally annual event for the first time since 

2019.  

Year 4 are participating in a Chinese dragon workshop on Wednesday so we 

look forward to seeing their engagement and will share some photos with 

you.  

Years 5 and 6 are invited to Friendly Friday on the 24th, and for some of you 

this will be the last time you may be in your child's class before you leave us 

and move on to secondary school.  So, if you get the time, please do pop in 

and see your child's work and celebrate all that has been achieved this 

year.  Behind the scenes we are busy working with our secondary colleagues 

preparing to transition children, which is no easy feat when we have children 

attending over 12 different secondary schools.  
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Our week will culminate with our Year 4 children participating in the Surrey Brass Ensemble Concert.  This is 

again, another annual event which is able to take place this year for the first time in a while.  Our Year 4 children 

are invited to play with the Surrey brass ensembles which include children of all ages from across Surrey.  It is a 

great night and luckily, Mr Chapple organises it to be held in the Church of the Good Shepherd so it’s very easy 

to access for our children.  We have secured the services of Mr Chapple for 2023 so will continue our great brass 

tradition at Pyrford with our Year 4 cohort next year.  

I wrote to Alder class parents last week to let them know that unfortunately, Mrs Bourne would not be able to 

teach the class for the remainder of this academic year.  I have been fortunate enough to speak with Mrs 

Bourne, who is currently at a hospital in London with her daughter Chloe who has been diagnosed with 

leukaemia.  Chloe is receiving treatment and being an absolute trooper and the family have just been told that 

her treatment can continue at home from this weekend.  This is a huge relief for them all, if a little daunting.  

Chloe is severely immunocompromised and if her brother William were to bring something back home, 

particularly infectious diseases like chicken pox, measles etc, it would be really serious for her.  They ask, 

therefore, that Elm Class parents are particularly cautious and keep any poorly children at home.  I am sure you 

will join us in sending our love and prayers to the Bourne family during this difficult time.  We have a collection 

and card in the school office if anyone would like to contribute or leave a message.  

Wishing you a good weekend. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

 

** (come to school in uniform and bring PE 

Kit) 

 

All children please to wear full, smart 

uniform and smart school shoes. 

 

Reception & KS1 should wear/bring a 

jumper or cardigan. 
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Class Photos 

PLEASE NOTE THAT PARKING IS ONLY 

PERMITTED IN THE CHURCH CAR PARK FOR 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP. 

IF YOU ARE IN SCHOOL AT ANY OTHER TIME, 

PLEASE ARRANGE TO PARK CONSIDERATELY ON 

A ROAD NEARBY. 

MONDAY WEDNESDAY 

N Squirrels - small groups across both days 

R Beech 1 Oak 

R Hazel 1 Pine 

2 Hawthorn 2 Cedar 

2 Sycamore 3 Elm 

4 Alder ** 3 Maple 

4 Larch ** 6 Holly 

5 Rowan  

5 Willow  

6 Laurel  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HELP WITH OUR VERY POPULAR COOKERY CLUB! 

 

Having completed the first full year of our hugely successful cookery club our current  

lovely volunteers are hanging up their aprons. 

Can you spare 1-hour afterschool each week to help run this activity? 

Without the support from our fantastic volunteers sadly we are not able to run such clubs so we really need your help. 

Interested?  If so, I would love to hear from you.  Please drop me an email esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

Many thanks.  Mrs Rashbrook, Extended Schools Manager 

mailto:esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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GOLDEN BOOK  

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Roux O’Reilly.  Roux explored the number puzzle, named the 

numerals and matched them to the correct amount of dots.  

Great number work Roux.  Well done! 

3 ELM 

Khloe Crittenden for working really hard on learning to tell the time 

to one minute.  She has been putting her hand up and confidently 

answering questions about telling the time.  Well done Khloe! 

R BEECH 

Mila Finn for amazing writing about our minibeast experience.  

She was so brave and excited to stroke and hold the animals.  

She used her sounds really well to write about what we did - 

well done Mila! 

3 MAPLE 

Archie Neumann.  During reading sessions Archie has worked really 

hard and made excellent progress.  His attitude has been 

outstanding.  He has been supportive, patient and kind to other 

children, allowing everyone to achieve their best. 

R HAZEL 

Amal-Khadija Ali & Mason Osborne-St Pierre for their team 

work and their number work.  They were really excited to show 

me what they had been up to.  I love that they worked 

together to order the numbers and I think they were incredibly 

proud of themselves - and so they should be! 

4 ALDER 

Freya O’Brien for trying her very best in all our lessons.  She 

particularly enjoyed making her moving dragon this week and 

produced an excellent one. 

1 OAK 

Mustafa Ali for working so hard on his phonics and reading and 

for making great progress.  He always joins in enthusiastically 

in phonics and tries his best.  Well done Mustafa! 

4 LARCH 

Mia Green for making such amazing progress with your Maths this 

year!  You have worked really hard during every lesson and your hard 

work has paid off!  It is a pleasure to see how your confidence has 

grown and to see you participating more during the lessons.  Well 

done Mia - I am so proud of you! 

1 PINE 

Zimal Abdullah for working incredibly hard in both phonics and 

reading.  She has been using her sounds to segment words and 

write independently.  We are incredibly proud of her.  Keep it 

up Zimal! 

5 ROWAN 

Sophia Macpherson.  In English we are learning about suffragettes.  

Sophia has been doing lots of research about Emmeline Pankhurst.  

She has begun to write a letter in role as one of the suffragettes who 

was imprisoned for her actions.  She has worked really hard to get in 

role and used her knowledge of what those courageous women did 

to help with her writing.  Well done Sophia! 

2 CEDAR 

Ismael Azeem.  He enjoyed our trip to the Look Out Centre and 

worked hard with his friends to find bugs in the long grass with 

his net.  He then tried hard with his writing and explained why 

minibeasts choose different habitats to live in.  He 

remembered his capital letters and full stops without his 

teacher telling him! 

5 WILLOW 

Ali Zahid for the excellent teamwork skills that he showed during our 

recent Bushcraft day.  Ali had lots of fun and communicated very well 

with his group.  He also showed patience when trialling new ideas 

and he was able to think about what to do if a plan had not gone the 

way that his team had hoped for.  Well done Ali! 

2 HAWTHORN 

Florence Gwyther.  She really enjoyed our trip to the Look Out 

Centre and took part enthusiastically in all the activities, 

including searching for minibeasts.  She completed an 

informative writing about why various minibeasts live in 

different habitats.  Lovely work Florence! 

6 HOLLY 

Ahmed Najaf.  During our Jubilee celebration, we wrote imaginary 

letters from the Queen to ourselves giving details about her life.  

Ahmed has used great formal language, words such as ‘acquired’ and 

‘correspondence’ and tried to sound like the Queen telling all about 

her horses and children.  Well done Ahmed! 

2 SYCAMORE 

Reilly Fernandez for showing great enthusiasm on our trip to 

the Look Out Centre in Bracknell.  He answered lots of 

questions about minibeasts and was keen to hunt for bugs.  

Back in class, he thought carefully about where minibeasts live 

and why.  Well done Reilly! 

6 LAUREL 

Yusuf Hussain for his fantastic formal letter from the Queen.  Yusuf 

remembered all the Year 6 non-negotiables for writing and in 

addition, he used a variety of paragraph openers to up-level his 

letter.  Well done Yusuf! 



Mia Green 

Ahmed Najaf 

Khloe Crittenden 

Archie 

Florence Gwyther 

Yusuf Hussain 

Mustafa 

Sophia Macpherson 
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Zimal 

Ismael Azeem 
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COLLECTION - MONDAY 27TH JUNE 

All profits to Friends of Pyrford Primary School 

 

The collection will take place first thing in the morning so bags can either be brought at drop off on the 27th or at pick up on 

Friday 24th.  Please do not bring any earlier than this as we do not have the storage space. 

 

  They accept      They do not accept 

  Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing   Duvets & Blankets 

  Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)  Pillows & cushions 

  Handbags & Bags      Carpets, rugs & mats 

  Hats, Scarves, Ties & Belts     Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

  Jewellery      School uniforms (with or without logo) 

        Lingerie              Corporate clothing & workwear 

       Soft toys             Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

       Household linen, curtains, towels 

       Household bedding (sheets, pillow cases & duvet covers) 



Church News 
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